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         4th November 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
                                                     Face Masks  
 
 
In view of the increase in positive tests for Covid 19 nationally and locally, we 
recommend that parents wear face masks during the drop off and collection of 
children. This will keep everyone safe, and keep us in line with government 
guidance.  
 
A number of surrounding schools are asking parents and carers to wear face masks 
during drop off and collection times, and it is something that parents and carers at 
Delce Academy now need to do to keep those we care about in our school 
community safe.  
 
Although the office is closed to parents, if you have been asked to come into the 
office area, please ensure you are wearing a mask. 
 
It is so easy for an individual to innocently infect a number of people and this is 
something that I want to avoid.  
 
We are also giving the option to staff to wear them when they welcome and dismiss 
children on the playgrounds. All face coverings will be taken off once parents have 
left the area.  
 
So please, from tomorrow Thursday 5th November, could I ask all parents and carers 
to wear a face mask when dropping off and collecting your child to keep everyone. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mrs Kate Taylor 
Head Teacher  
 


